Ordinance 18611
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Ordinance 18611
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington, on January 8, 2018 at 1:30 p.m.  The purpose of this public hearing is to receive public testimony relating to Ordinance 18611, which adopted findings in support of and adopted for six months a moratorium on the acceptance of permit applications for development of rural industrial uses in close proximity to the Cedar river.
Background


Ordinance 18611 was adopted on November 13, 2017.  A public hearing within sixty days of the enactment of a moratorium and the adoption of findings is required by RCW 36.70A.390.  This hearing is opportunity for public testimony on the moratorium. 

A copy of Ordinance 18611 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA  98104, telephone 206-477-1020.    It is available on the Internet at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx and at http://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3211823&GUID=B0153158-B86D-43D1-BED9-4BDD02BF26AC&Options=ID|Text|&Search=2017-0488. 
DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 6th day of December, 2017.
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON 

MELANI PEDROZA, Clerk of the council
